



Dear parents and guardians,

Tarneit P-9 College and Wyndham City Libraries are working together to provide free eMemberships to

As part of Wyndham Council's ongoing efforts to reduce the spread and impact of COVID-19, all Wyndham City Libraries are closed to the public.

What are eMemberships?

eMemberships allow students to access Wyndham City Libraries' online books, audiobooks, study help services, educational games and movie streaming for free. We will soon have a range of online programs for you to join in.

How do eMemberships work?

Once your child has completed the sign-up process, their membership number and password will provide access to the Library's online resources. This eMembership will be valid for one year.

When will my child receive an eMembership?

The school will assist students in signing up online for eMemberships, Wyndham City Library staff will be providing step by step guidelines showing how to sign up and use our online resources.

How can my child receive a full Library membership and Library card?

If you would like your child or any member of your family to have a library card, please visit your local library and speak to our friendly staff, once our Libraries have re-opened. For now, all new memberships will be eMemberships.

I don't want my child to receive an eMembership, how can I opt-out?

If you would like to opt out, please advise your child's home room teacher.

Benefits of eMemberships include:

- Studiosity get live, expert assistance from tertiary qualified tutors with subjects including writing, maths, science, economics and more
- Encyclopaedia Britannica easy to use, and easy to find trusted information for all ages
- eBooks, eAudiobooks and Video of school texts and recreational reading
- Lynda.com premium online learning platform with thousands of hours of professionally produced video courses covering business, computing/IT and creative subjects.

Plus, many more online free educational and learning resources and Apps.

For any further assistance regarding eMemberships, please email Sharyn.wheatcroft@wyndham.vic.gov.au. Wyndham City Library staff remain on call to answer any questions you may have between 9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday on 8734 2600 or email: libraryadmin@wyndham.vic.gov.au

Yours sincerely, Tarneit P-9 College and Wyndham Libraries